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Bringing Learning to Life 

                                      14th November 2018 
 
I would like to say a great big ‘THANK YOU!” for your generosity and kind donations sent 
into school in support of the ‘Samaritan’s Purse - Operation Christmas Child’ campaign.  
  
With your help, our Year 3 children have been able to wrap and pack four shoeboxes full 
of gifts – including tooth brushes, toothpaste, soap, socks, flannels, hairbrushes and 
bobbles, pens, pencils, toy cars, teddy bears, yo-yos, bouncy balls, writing pads, art & 
craft equipment and sweets for needy children around the world. 
 
Through this campaign and your valued support, our children have learnt about being 
generous and compassionate towards others by making them aware of the fact that there 
are children elsewhere in the world who have nothing.  This opportunity has enabled your 
child to do something practical, yet so simple to make such a difference.  

 
Reverend Graham Cousins of Christ Church Moreton has 
invited our Year 3 staff, children and families to join him at 
Christ Church on Sunday 18th November at 6pm for a special 
service.   
This is a public service, to which some local school and 
community groups have been invited to join with the church.  
Reverend Cousins will invite individuals or small groups of 
children to present their shoebox to the front of the church, on 

behalf of their class or group; and in return they will be given a Christingle, which will be 
lit before we sing a variety popular hymns and Christmas carols.   
The service will last approximately one hour.   
 
If you would like to join us, we ask that you please make a note of 
the date and time of the service. May I remind you that you do not 
need to bring anything with you to the service and your child does 
not need to wear uniform on this occasion as it is an out of school 
event.   
 
 
I look forward to seeing you there  
Thanks again for your continued support!  
 
 

Mrs Morrison (HLTA) 


